NOTICE OF PROJECT PLAN PUBLIC HEARING

Republic Township will hold a public hearing on the proposed Water System Improvements

project for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons.

The hearing will be held at the Township Office at the regularly scheduled board meeting on
January 25, 2024, at 7:00 PM.

The purpose of the proposed project is to make improvements to the Township Water system.
Project construction will include the removal and replacement of aged and failing water distribution
infrastructure, replacement of lead service lines, improvements to the water treatment plant, and

associated improvements within the Republic Township Water System.

Impacts of the proposed project include the increased reliability and performance of the water

system.
The proposed project cost is estimated at $3,000,000.

Copies of the plan detailing the proposed project are available for inspection at the following
location(s):

Republic Township Office located at 279 Kloman Avenue, North Republic, Ml 49879

UP Engineers & Architects, Inc located at 100 Portage Street, Houghton, Ml 49931



"y93load 3y} 10§ papa3u 3G Aew JBY3 S2I130U [BJUIWUOIIAUD
AJessadau Aue y3im pasnjuod 2g JoU PINOYS PUB 32130U |BJUSWUOIIAUS UR JOU SI SIY|

‘leaoidde juess Jo ueo| 21043q paiinbal aq |jim uoiedlqgnd jo

uoI3edIIaA pue saynuiw Suiaaly "adiyo jedidunid s jueddde ay) je ao130u dgnd e jsod pue
BaJe 321AJ3S 3y} Ul uoijejnouId jesauad jo Jadedsmau e ul Suilaaw ay3 o1 Joud sAep QT 1ses|
1e asodind pue ‘uonedo| ‘aw ‘aiep auyl ysignd o3 paau |jim Juedidde ayl ‘pasinbas uaym

. Wuesd 1o ueo| pasodoud ay3 jo suonesijqo ayl Jndul 0} ‘wnpuaiajal diqnd
Aq 10 diysisquiaw s Jo ajoa Aq uoneziioyine uiejqo o3 pasinbai jou,, st juedijdde ayy
J3unssw agnd |esauad e saanbay Bunasp dgnd (esausn (q)6T'08LT SNY 930U 3ses|d




